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As part of the modernisation of Melbourne’s tram network, Yarra Trams and Public 
Transport Victoria are improving the 125a tram stop and entrances to Southbank Depot. 

TIMING

Preliminary work has commenced and involves 
deliveries and site preperation. Major work will occur at: 

• 125a tram stop under the overpass at the southern 
side of Normanby Road, opposite the entrance to the 
Melbourne Convention and Entertainment Centre.

• East entrance Southbank Depot

• West entrance Southbank Depot

Major work starts at 12:01 am Thursday 10 August and 
will continue 24 hours a day until 5am Monday 14 August 
2017.

MOTORISTS

Traffic will be managed to prepare the area. For major 
work, a partial road closure will be in place from 12am 
Thursday 10 August until 5am Monday 14 August 2017.

• Normanby Road will have one lane closed on the 
southern side, opposite MCEC.

Traffic controllers will direct traffic and help facilitate 
local access where needed.

PEDESTRIANS

The work zone will be fenced off for safety. During the 
project access to pedestrian and bike paths around 
stop 125a and stop 126 will change. Signage will direct 
pedestrians and cyclists to alternative paths.

TRAM PASSENGERS

Route 96, 109 services will be affected.

Services will operate as 96a and 109a. Both Route 96a 
and 109a will terminate at Stop 125 Claredon Street, 
Southbank.

Buses will replace: 

• Route 109 tram services between Stop 125 
Clarendon Street Junction,  Southbank and Port 
Melbourne.

• Route 96 tram services between Stop 125 Claredon 
Street Junction, Southbank and Stop 132 St Kilda 
Station.

For more details please visit 
yarratrams.com.au/service changes.

NOISE AND DUST

Associated noise and dust from machinery, vehicles and 
work crews is unavoidable but Yarra Trams will do all it 
can to keep this to a minimum. 

The noisiest work will occur between 6am and 10pm; 
however there may be a need to conduct noisy work 
outside these hours to ensure that the work is completed 
by 5am Monday 14 August 2017.

UPDATE 2

TRAM IMPROVEMENT WORK
Tram infrastructure renewal
Southbank Tram Depot Entrances and Stop 125a, Southbank
Thursday 10 August to Monday 14 August 2017
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SUPPORTING THE LOCAL COMMUNITY

Businesses in the area will continue trading as normal. 
The Colonial Tramcar restaurant will leave from Peel 
Street at the Queen Victoria Market during the works. 
Yarra Trams encourages you to continue to show your 
support for local traders during this time.

As this work is necessary to maintain a safe tram 
network as required by the Rail Safety Act 2006 (Vic), 
Yarra Trams will not compensate any third parties for any 
losses incurred during the project. 

BENEFITS

Stop 125a will be upgraded to a level access tram stop, 
providing pedestrian priority and safe access to the 
local area. A new stop shelter will incorporate improved 
lighting and furniture.

Tracks and overhead lines at the depot were last 
renewed 21 years ago and require renewal. This new 
infrastructure will improve operational efficiency for the 
depot, reduce the chance of derailments and create a 
smoother surface for cyclists and tram passengers.
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